
David Gomez 
Washington Utilities &Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250  
Olympia, WA 9854-7250 
 
October 29, 2010 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
We are in receipt of your Fuel Surcharge Inquiry, Docket T-101661. 
 
Agate Pass Transportation has never operated any service under our Auto Transportation Authority since it was 
granted.  Our service is geared toward one-way transportation of recreational users for the John Wayne Pioneer 
Trail between Cedar Falls and Hyak, Washington, who would then use the trail to return to their starting point.  
However, since our authority was granted, the trail has not been open due to slides and tunnel closures.  There-
fore we have not been able to operate. 
 
We anticipate (and have been assured by Washington State Parks) that the trail will reopen sometime in 2011.  
We intend to begin operating our service for hikers and bicyclists at that time. 
 
Since we have not yet operated, we have no data available to complete your inquiry, as we’ve carried no passen-
gers, purchased no fuel and operated no mileage in any of the years listed. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Leslie F. Bagley (Les) 
General Manager 
Agate Pass Transportation, LLC 
(Hopefully someday) dba “Bus-Up”  
 
 
 


